
Wren Hall Sunday Teas 2024 
Dear Tea Organiser/Leader, 

We are delighted to say that following the building of our new kitchen in 2019, 
we were inspected by the Foods Standards Agency (FSA) and received a 5* 
award. We have since been re inspected in 2022 and have retained our 5* 
status 

They have recommended that we provide information about the ingredients 
contained within the cakes/scones etc to the public. This is designed to help 
anyone who has an intolerance or allergy to certain foods to make an 
informed decision. To make this easy for everyone we have put together a 
straight forward Ingredients form (tick list) 

We were also asked to do the following: - 

 
• Serve any Gluten Free cakes from a separate plate with its own knife. 

• To store any cakes that contain fresh cream in the fridge until needed. 

They have also asked us to advise those that will be baking cakes for the 
Sunday Teas to consider the following guidance when baking at home:- 

 
• Wash hands before baking 

• To wear a mask should you have any coughs/colds/other viruses  

•  To keep any pets out of the kitchen whilst baking 

We really appreciate your support on the above and if anyone requires further 
clarification do feel free to contact us.  

Denise Gumley 01926 485134 Mob. 07785 720710 email 
denise.erika23@gmail.com 

 
Julie Price 01926 485184 Mob. 07894 608600 email 
julierossiter@btinternet.com 

mailto:denise.erika23@gmail.com

